
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ September 11, 2024 

Re:​ Accept Resignation - Music/Band Teacher 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to accept the resignation of Annika Templin, our 
Music/Band teacher with her final employment date occurring at the completion of the school 
year. 

Background Information: 

Ms. Templin has served as the general music/band teacher for the 2024-25 school year. 
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